
Designated parking space must for registration 
Port Blair, June 23 

  It has been observed that the city roads, footpaths, pavements and way side 
amenities are often captured by unauthorized parking by both transport and non-
transport vehicles. In order to decongested the city roads and to weed out the 
practice of road side parking of vehicles at night, the State Transport Authority in 
the meeting held recently has made it mandatory to submit designated parking 
space before registration of all vehicles including non-transport vehicles, a 
communication received from Secretary (STA) said here, today. 
  
 


